
ISSUE

JFD have identified a batch of these springs that have been wound right-handed rather than left-handed. Because of 
this, it is possible that the middle spring could interfere with either the inner or outer springs (although the Teflon spacers 
should limit this). Any interaction between the springs could prevent the SAECO valve opening fully.  

As the closing action should be unaffected, there is no immediate safety issue.

Users who have purchased replacement springs since August 2022 should inspect these springs at a convenient time.

JFD will replace any incorrect items.

Please see the images below for the correct winding direction of each spring.
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If you have any queries or need replacement parts, please contact Graeme Clark at g.clark@jfdglobal.com
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